
 

   29 Parsons Road, Dernancourt, 5075 

Phone: 8261 5006 82612677  

Fax: 8261 0534  

Principal: Kellie Anderson  
 

  
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

  

 

We would like to thank all families in the Year 2/3 cohort for their continual 

support and understanding in these difficult times.  

 

Together we have created a timetable and pack for learning in the home 

environment during the second term. The packs include essential items for your 

child's learning, including writing utensils, exercise books, dice and cards. You 

will be asked to use these throughout the term. 

 

The work that students are doing at home is a continuation of what has already 

begun at school along with a mixture of new activities. All work can be 

completed on an electronic device or on paper. Please refer to the timetables, 

which will be sent out weekly, to see which tasks need to be completed on 

each day. The learning activities undertaken will be similar across all 

classrooms. We will need students to send evidence of their learning to 

teachers. This may include, but is not limited to, Word documents, PowerPoints, 

photos of written work and video or voice recordings.  

 

On the Dernancourt R-7 School website you will notice a section called "Home 

Learning." This section has a copy of the learning experiences for NIT subjects 

(Japanese, Science and Performing Arts). This is where students will need to 

access the learning tasks for these subjects.  

 

P2, P3 and P4 will communicate through Class Dojo and P10 will send 

correspondence through e-mail. Throughout your home learning journey we 

will also be in contact with you via phone calls, this may be from a classroom 

teacher or SSO. If you have any questions, please contact the school via 

phone or your class teacher via Class Dojo (P2, P3, P4) or email (P10) and we 

will do our best to support you during this unprecedented time.  

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Year 2/3 Team 

Guy Barbara, Amelia Travis, Georgina Watkins & Karly Neoh  

 
 

 


